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Dear Parent and Student 
 
Congratulations go to: 
 

• The following pupil who has attained their Subject Leader’s Commendation: 
DT: Product Design Charlie Hewitt 12S  

 
Our history department recently ran a successful trip to Belgium and France with Year 11 students.  They 
visited a range of sites connected to World War One, including Newfoundland Park in France, where part of 
the Somme Offensive took place.  Thank you to all the staff involved. 
 
Year 7 Meet the Tutor Evening takes place on Tuesday 10 October from 4.30 to 7.30 pm, details have been 
emailed out to year 7 parents today. 
 
The Louth Music Centre had a great rehearsal last Thursday.  There are still places available (Music Centre is 
free this academic year!) in all ensembles - the Harmonix Vocal Group would love to welcome some more 
enthusiastic singers - further details can be found in the attached Autumn Issue. 
 
Our thoughts and condolences go out to those affected by the Wirral bus tragedy last week. Disappointingly, 
we have recently received some complaints about the behaviour of QEGS students on school buses.  We ask 
that you emphasise the importance of safe, sensible and mutually respectful behaviour to your children, so 
as to avoid any distractions to the driver and/or distress to other passengers.  They should always report any 
concerns about other passengers’ behaviour to the school. 
 
Cor unum, via una 
 
 
 
 
Mr G Thompson 
Headteacher 
 

3 October 2023 

    

Ypres and the Somme2023 


